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47th Session of the Working Group on the
Universal Periodic Review
Declaration of the Kingdom of Morocco
UPR of Costa Rica
Geneva, Monday 11 November 2024

1’15’’

Mister President,
My delegation would like to welcome the delegation of Costa Rica and thanks them for presenting their national report, which illustrates the efforts made by the government to meet its international human rights commitments.
My delegation welcomes the National Development and Public Investment Plan 2023–2026, Costa Rica’s principal road map towards sustainable development.
Aware of all efforts already made, and in a constructive spirit, Morocco would like to make the following 3 recommendations:
1. promote a general act on food security and a new national food security and nutrition policy;
2. Prevent, address and monitor discrimination and violence, including bullying, in schools ;
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Take urgent measures to prevent and address sexual exploitation of children and strengthen the National Commission Against Commercial Sexual Exploitation.
We wish to the delegation of Costa Rica full success in this UPR.
Thank you, Mister President.
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